
 

Ref: 203/2024/President 

Date: September 10th, 2024 

 

H.E. Raja Randhir Singh 

President 

Olympic Council of Asia 

P.O. Box 6706 32042 

Hawalli, Kuwait 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I extend my heartfelt congratulations on your election as President of the Olympic Council of Asia 

(OCA) during the 44th General Assembly. I wish you great success as you prepare to take on the 

responsibilities and challenges of this esteemed position. 

 

As you begin your new role, please know that the Asian Boxing Confederation and its members are 

committed to maintaining a strong friendship and supportive relationship with the OCA and its athletes. 

 

I look forward to working closely with you to strengthen the ties between our organizations and to 

collaborate on advancing our shared goals and values across the region. 

 

On behalf of the entire Asian Boxing Family, I wish you success in your new role and I am confident 

that under your leadership, the Olympic spirit will continue to thrive in our region. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

PICHAI CHUNHAVAJIRA 

President 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Mr. Husain Al Musallam, OCA Director General  


